From: Ludmilla Iyavoo [Ludmilla.lyavoo@enfield.gov.uk]
Sent: 10 August 2018 15:06

To: Lorraine Cordell; 'Trishna Kerai'

Cc: Lemmy Nwabuisi

Subject: RE: Simon Cordell

Dear Mrs Cordell,

| have emailed Michael Adu- Gyamfi and asked him to contact you as soon as possible, please note that he’s
aware of the deadline and will be in touch in due course.

| have emailed a draft order to Trishna Kerai of Stuart Miller solicitors and I’'m currently waiting her approval.
Once | have this | will be in a position to email the Court with the agreed order. | can’t confirm the time it will
take the Court to approve the order but as soon as this is done, | am sure Ms Kerai will contact you and let
you know.

We will contact the police regarding the discharge of the injunction order, however we would need a sealed
copy of the court order to be received first before such notification takes place.

Kind regards,
Ludmilla lyavoo
Solicitor
Corporate Team
Legal Services
Enfield Council
Silver Street
Enfield EN1 3XY

DX 90615 Enfield 1

Telephone: 020 8379 8323
Fax: 020 8379 6492

Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building
strong communities.

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 10 August 2018 14:40

To: Ludmilla Iyavoo; 'Trishna Kerai'; Lemmy Nwabuisi
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell

Dear Ludmilla lyavoo

Thank you for the update email, as you will see form my below email | had already been told it would been a
housing management transfer, my brother had a long talk with Nadine and he did try and speak to Michael
Adugyamfi but he was in a meeting, Nadine kindly sent him an email with my email details for him to contract
me, but the best phone number to call me on is 07807 333545.

Would it be possible to have a contract email for Michael Adugyamfi as you know | am on a short time scale
ordered by the judge of 7 days to get this addressed.

Also would it be possible to get the time scale as to when | will get the order form the court, and has the police
been informed regarding the dismissal of both the injection orders.

Regards




